
Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

21Watch lane 2 as Taylor gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 238.63 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

6Check out the closest race where only 0.1429 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

11Watch lanes 3 and 4 as Dan just edges out Mark for first 
place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

14Check out Taylor in lane 3 as Champagne showers leaves 
all the other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

10Watch lane 1 as Summer fun struggles to cross the finish 
line moving at only 194.42 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

6Watch lane 2 as Matt gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 240.57 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

5Check out the closest race where only 0.1759 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

13Watch lanes 4 and 2 as Taylor just edges out Alex for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

3Check out Matt in lane 6 as Ugly stick leaves all the other 
cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

1Watch lane 2 as POW! struggles to cross the finish line 
moving at only 191.58 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

5Watch lane 3 as Tyler gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 236.52 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

4Check out the closest race where only 0.2291 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

19Watch lanes 5 and 4 as Blake just edges out Austin for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

10Check out Spencer in lane 1 as Bierman Woodworking 
leaves all the other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

17Watch lane 1 as The Babies on the Bu struggles to cross 
the finish line moving at only 161.96 mph…



Category Category description Clip #

Be sure to download the zip file from your race to view these as well as other 

instant replay clips from your race.  Enjoy!     --Rush Valley Racing--

***RACE HIGHLIGHTS***

Fastest Car Heat that has the fastest time in the race

7Watch lane 1 as Matt gets the fastest time of the race 
reaching a speed of 240.37 miles per hour!

Closest Race Heat that has the least time between 1st and last place

2Check out the closest race where only 0.108 seconds 
separates first from last place!

Closest First Heat that is the closest for 1st place (including a tie for 1st place)

5Watch lanes 2 and 3 as Matt just edges out Taylor for 
first place!

Biggest Blowout Heat where 1st place has the biggest lead over the rest of the cars

9Check out Taylor in lane 1 as Champagne Showers leaves 
all the other cars in the dust!

Turtle Award Heat that has the slowest time in the race

3Watch lane 1 as Black Widow struggles to cross the finish 
line moving at only 224.28 mph…


